
 

12/17/19 ​PTU ​ Minutes  

Call to order: President Liz Berns 
● The meeting was called to order at 7:01pm 
● There were 10 members in attendance 
● Minutes from the November 2019 meeting were approved 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

● Bought a snowblower for Ron! This cost less than anticipated, so a 2nd refrigerator was 
purchased for the teacher’s lounge. 

● Started purchasing items for Fun Fair 
● $639 from winter Spirit wear 
● Holiday Store- This was a success! 
● The treasurer’s report for November 2019 was approved. 

 
Principal’s Report 

● Brian Ortman was not in attendance tonight. 
 
Teacher’s Report 

● Lauren McDonald shared about Lego League opportunities. Amber George also shared 
some insight as a coach.  

 
Old Business 

● We are in agreement that we do not plan to do a Step it Up fundraiser since it does not align 
with our school goals.  

● Holiday Store- Was a fun experience. Learned ways to make it better for next year. We plan 
to do this again next year. We raised over $1,000 for the school.  

 
New Business 

● Hy-vee receipts- next batch is due in January. Please send your receipts in! 
● Box Tops are not due for a while, but please continue to send in your Box Tops and turn 

them in using the app as well. 
● Next Art Night- Friday, January 10th. $10 each student for the night. Options to do 2 or 4 

classes during the night. Information will be sent home after break.  
● Amber George is heading up the dances this year. Mother/Son- March 6th @ 6:30. 

Father/Daughter- April 3rd @6:30. Parent/Child will get a picture to go home. Still working 
on price. We would appreciate one more adult to help be part of the core planning 
committee for the dances.  

● Playground committee- We would like to get going on this again. We are looking for input for 
playground equipment. Miss Simonson would really like a track to start a running club at 
Cedar Heights. We talked about some possibilities with this.  
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● Fun Fair- May 1st 
○ We have started purchasing some items for raffle prizes. Liz shared some items that 

have already been purchased.  
○ We will start looking for donations and sponsorships starting in January. 
○ Need help with committees- especially the games and prizes committee. Theme is 

“Exercise Kindness Inside and Out.” 
 
Next PTU Meeting will be... 

● January 21st from 7-8. The school board members will be presenting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:54pm.  


